
 
 
22nd November 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Consultation on the end of school – Road Safety 
 
Thank you all for considering my recent proposal to stagger the end of school for students on safety 
grounds.  
 
Following your responses, and incredible support, I can confirm that from Monday 25th November 
the following end times will apply: 
 

• Year 7 and 8 will be dismissed at 3.20pm 

• Year 9 will be dismissed at 3.23pm 

• Year 10 and 11 will be dismissed on the bell at 3.25pm.  
 
We will take time to monitor this difference over the next few weeks and update you in the new 
year. It is imperative that students exit at the end of school calmly and efficiently in order to help 
make the difference anticipated. 
 
Once again, thank you so much for your on-going support.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Sarah Mellors 
Headteacher 
 
 
  



 

 


